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Next meeting is 

November 16 at 6:00pm. 

We are having Pizza. 

 

Trail Hawks’ Officers 

President   Chrissy Smith 

Vice President Pam Churchill 

Treasurer  Tabitha Persaud 

Secretary  Jo-Ellen Kelley 

Trail Master  Phil Howard 

 

 

Eagles’ Redemption is still 

taking returnables for the 

Limestone Trail Hawks 

ATV Club. Thank-you for 

supporting your local ATV club. 

 

 

Trail Hawks September Club Ride 

 
Thanks to Pam & Tabitha for setting 

up the date/time and to Phil for 

leading the group to Van Buren. 

 
  

 

Veterans Day - November 11 

Thank you for your service. 


